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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Brisbane Road Upgrade  
Stages 2 and 3  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 Concrete median construction works  

 Monday 17 to Friday 28 April (day works, Monday to Friday only)  

 Walan Street – between Smith Street and Brisbane Road, and section of Hancock    

Street Mooloolaba 

 Temporary changes to traffic conditions, one lane of traffic operating each way  

 

Construction overview 
As works continue on Stages 2 and 3 of the 
Brisbane Road Upgrade, concrete medians are  
being constructed on Walan Street. 

These works involve the median strip being 
formed, before concrete is poured into the 
formwork and then dries and strengthens.   

To ensure the safety of motorists, and construction 
workers working in the middle of live traffic lanes, 
some temporary partial lane closures are required. 

These works have been timed to take place after 
the Queensland school holidays to minimise 
inconvenience to the community. 

Please see the map on page 2 for the location of 
these works.  

Please note these works are heavily weather 
dependent. Heavy rain or extremely high 
heat/humidity will prevent these works taking place.  

Temporary changes to traffic 
conditions, Walan & Hancock Streets 
From Monday to Friday inclusive, one lane of traffic 
will operate each way on Walan Street, between 
Smith Street and Brisbane Road. For safety 
reasons, one lane each way will be temporarily 
closed during the median construction works. 

A partial lane closure on Hancock Street will also 
be in place for traffic management purposes.  

All four lanes of traffic on Walan Street and 
Hancock Street will be reinstated on weekends. 

Access will remain available to nearby streets, 
businesses and residences, and the  ParknGo 
Mooloolaba Central car park.  

Traffic control will assist motorists and pedestrians 
when construction is in progress as required. 

What to expect during these works? 

These works involve the use of specialist 
machinery and large vehicles including concrete 
trucks. 

Intermittent medium level noise is to be expected.  

Please allow an extra five to ten minutes of travel 
time by vehicle during this period and obey the 
instructions of traffic controllers. 

All businesses will remain OPEN during these 
works. 

Register for project updates and/or 
contact the project team 

To register for construction updates, email your 
details to mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

For further information, you can contact the project 
team on 1800 531 597 (during office hours, 
Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or email 
mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
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Figure 1.  
Walan Street - Concrete median construction area with partial lane closure. 
Hancock Street - Partial lane closure for traffic movement purposes only.  
Temporary changes to traffic conditions Monday to Friday only. 
All works are weather dependent.   
 


